
Letter No. 

OFICE OF THE PRINGIPAL: GOVT AUTO, CcOLLEGE, PHOLBANI) 
DIST, - KANDHAMAL 

IGACPI2023 

NOTICE 

E-mail-1D:govtcollegephulbani@gmail.com 
Mob:-9437242344 

Memo. No. GACP/ 23/5 2023: Dt. 01.I1.2023 

Website: www. govtcollegephulbani.org 

Date. 01.11.2023 

As per Department of Higher Education, Govt. of Odisha letter No 
46033/HE Dt. 20.10.2023 Vigilance Awareness Week -2023 will be observed on 

02.11.2023 at 11.00 A.M. in NB-01. All students and staff members of this college 
are requested to attend the programme positively. 

Copy to: All Notice board/ 1QAC ile/ WhatsApp group for information. 

Principal 

Prêngiar Govt. Autoromous College 
Phulbani 
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